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Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I write to respond to your recent Freedom of Information request. 

 
REQUEST 

 

23 April 2013 

 

Please supply me with the following information relating to INTO College which I believe you operate in partnership 
with INTO Ltd for each published intake from the date you started INTO College to September 2012…. (q1-8) 

 

          RESPONSE – DISCLOSURE 

  
1. The numbers of students for undergraduate and postgraduate study that started for each intake 
     

 Only one intake to date in 2012.  UG – 13.  PG – 0 (all INTO SGUL programmes are UG) 
  
2.The number of students that absconded or left before completion of the course for each intake 
  
 Withdrawn = 1     
 
3.The number of students that progressed from the INTO College to the University for each intake 
 

 2011 Foundation to INTO SGUL /SGUL progression =5 
 
4.The number of students that graduated based on the number of students that started for each intake 
 
Graduated students = 0  (students in year 1 of 6/4 year UG programmes ) 
 
5.The numbers of Nigerian students for undergraduate and postgraduate study that started for each intake 
 
UG Nigerian=0  PG Nigerian=0 
 
6.The number of Nigerian students that absconded or left before completion of the course for each intake 
 
Withdrawn Nigerian=0 
      
7.The number of Nigerian students that progressed from INTO to the University for each intake 
 
Nigerian 2011 Foundation to INTO SGUL /SGUL progression =0 
 
8.The number of Nigerian students that graduated based on the number of students that started for each intake 
 

Nigerian graduated =0 (none graduated as students in year 1 of 6/4 year UG programmes) 
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Whilst writing may I advise that if you are not happy with the way in which we have handled your request, you 

can appeal by writing to the Secretary and Academic Registrar of the institution:  

 

Sophie Bowen 

Secretary and Academic Registrar 

St George’s University of London 

Cranmer Terrace 

Tooting 

London  

SW17 0RE 

  

The Information Commissioner has authority and responsibility under the Freedom of Information Act and you 

can contact the Information Commissioner’s Office by email at (data@dataprotection.gov.uk), or at the 

following address:  

 

Information Commissioner's Office 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane  

Wilmslow 

Cheshire SK9 5AF 

 

For more information see the Information Commissioner’s Office – Freedom of Information website: 

http://www.ico.gov.uk/what_we_cover/freedom_of_information.aspx 

  

May I ask you to direct future FOI requests for SGUL to myself at sdurkin@sgul.ac.uk, or to the generic email 

address FOI@sgul.ac.uk for the sake of expediency. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any further queries. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Sheila Durkin 

Governance Manager 
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